
$209,900 - 13011 Lakeshore Drive Unit# 227,
Summerland
MLS® #10362232 

$209,900
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 550 sqft
Single Family on 1.00 Acres

Lower Town, Summerland, British Columbia

Discover this lakeside fabulous one-bedroom
suite at Summerland Waterfront Resort,
designed for comfort and convenience! With
flexible sleeping options including a Murphy
bed and pull-out sofa, it easily accommodates
up to six guests. The spacious bedroom is
complemented by a 5 piece bathroom, in-suite
laundry, central A/C, and a cozy fireplace for
year-round enjoyment. Step outside to your
private deck and take in the beautiful lake
views. This fully furnished unit is move-in
ready and offers resort-style living with
outstanding amenities: a heated outdoor pool,
two hot tubs, sauna, fitness centre, on-site
spa, meeting rooms, and a welcoming coffee
shop. Whether as a vacation retreat or an
investment opportunity, this suite offers the
perfect blend of relaxation and lifestyle on the
Okanagan waterfront. Please contact your
preferred agent to view today! (id:6289)

Built in 2005

Essential Information

Listing # 10362232

Price $209,900

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Square Footage 550

Acres 1.00



Year Built 2005

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Strata

Style Contemporary

Community Information

Address 13011 Lakeshore Drive Unit# 227

Subdivision Lower Town

City Summerland

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V0H1Z1

Amenities

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Street, Underground

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront on lake

Has Pool Yes

Pool Inground pool, Outdoor pool

Interior

Heating Geo Thermal

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 1

Additional Information

Zoning Unknown

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Parkside Rlty Sml
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